
Ambler Savings Bank Donates to The Meadowbrook School 

(from left) Patrick S. Rice, Vice President of Commercial Lending at Ambler Savings Bank and The Meadowbrook School’s 

Head of School, Michael J. Reardon. 

MEADOWBROOK, PA – Patrick S. Rice, Vice President of Commercial Lending for Ambler Savings Bank, recently 

presented The Meadowbrook School’s Head of School, Michael J. Reardon with a donation for $10,000. 

Over the past four years, Ambler Savings Bank has given The Meadowbrook School $40,000 through the Pennsylvania 

Educational Improvement Tax Credit program. EITC support allows The Meadowbrook School the opportunity to provide 

the educational foundation young students need to excel and fulfill their dreams for successful futures. 

The funds are used to help off-set tuition costs for the school’s pre-kindergarten program for eligible students, as 

defined under state guidelines. The EITC program enables Pennsylvania businesses to give contributions to pre-k 

scholarship organizations that give private-school scholarships to eligible children. Thousands of children throughout 

Pennsylvania benefit from EITC scholarships. 

Meadowbrook is a community uniquely focused on elementary education. For further information, please visit 

www.themeadowbrookschool.org 

Ambler Savings Bank, headquartered in Ambler, PA, has locations in Limerick, Schwenksville and Fairview Village. For 

more information, visit www.AmblerSavingsBank.com. 
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